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The Premiers of Australian States

Honolulu. November 27,1925.
Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., 
irincipal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.
My dear Sir Arthur:

I wish to thank you for yours of October 9th 
and do hone something may happen to bring you to the League of 
Nations Conference in Honolulu in 1927.

I am writing as you suggest, to Sir Robert Borden, who is 
an old acquaintance of mine, and has given me help in times past. 
When prime minister he was honorary president of the Pan- 
Pacific Union.

We have been taking up the matter of the Canadian 
Association through Mr. Lucas, who has been giving us a great 
deal of help. I am sending you the latest bulletin of the Pan- 
Pacific Union concerning the organization of the Pan-Pacific 
Research Institution, and the findings of the Pan-Pacific 
fishery Conference under the chairmanship of Dr. David Starr 
Jordan. Should you care to have it, I shall be glad to 
have the bulletin sent you regularly.

I am aj.se sending you a copy of the Mid-Pacific Magazine with 
Mr. Lucas s photograph on the cover.

With best regards, I am,
Very truly yours,

Cl.
Director,
PAN PACIFIC UNION


